
 
Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 3rd March 2023  

English 
This week we have continued our unit 
linked to the book ‘Dinosaurs and all that 
rubbish’. We have used adjectives to 
describe the different settings and also used 
simile sentences, e.g. Friendship grew across 
the planet like a giant grin. 

                     
 
Homework 
Reading books will continue to be changed 3 
times a week on a Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday. Please read with your child every 
evening if you are able for 10-15 minutes. 
Library books will also be changed every 
Friday so please remember to send them in. 
Spellings- please encourage your child to 
practise the topic words. 

Things to remember 
Parent/Carer evenings- Monday 27th 
March-Wednesday 29th March. 

Easter Service Christ Church – Friday 31st 

March 

Class collective worship — Wednesday 17th 
May 

 

 

 

                          
                  
  
                   Have a lovely weekend, 
 
                    Year One Team 
   
 
 
 
 

Maths  
During our Maths lessons this week we have 
counted forwards and backwards between 20 and 
50. Then counting in multiples of 10. 
Is this a group of ten?  
How do you know?  
How many ways can you make?  
How many ones make 30?  
How many tens make 30?  
If you have 3 full ten frames, what number have 
you made?  
How many base 10 pieces make 50? 
Homework  
Please complete the attached sheet linked to this 
week’s learning. Please also access the activities on 
purple mash. 
 
 
 Geography 
In our topic of ‘Polar bears or Penguins’ we have 
found out about very cold regions in the extreme 
north and south of the planet and developed our 
awareness of their similarities and differences. We 
have also considered how polar bears, penguins 
and people live in such cold places. 

               

 World book day 
Thank you for all the wonderful costumes 
today, all the children looked fantastic. 

                      
 
 
 


